
August 11th, 2023 

Notice of UNM-Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Cancellation 

The August 15, 2023, regular meeting of the University of New Mexico-Gallup Local 
Advisory Board is cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is September 19, 2023. 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, N.M.S.A. 1978,
§10-15-1(F), copies of the agenda will be made available at least 72 hours prior to the meeting, 
accessible on the public website, 


